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OVERVIEW 

Ben is responsible for providing technical assistance and support to end-users in an organization. This includes 
diagnosing and resolving hardware and software issues, installing and configuring computer systems, and 
ensuring the efficient operation of IT infrastructure.   
 
Prior to Klarquist, Ben worked at Valley Catholic School’s IT Department on the campus of the Sisters of St. 
Mary of Oregon for over a decade. Ben has been a competitive swimmer since childhood. In 2016, he 
participated in the Portland Bridge Swim, held every July in the Willamette River. His involvement led him to 
volunteering with managing the event, and he is now the Safety Director and a Board Member of Portland 
Bridge Swim.   
 
Ben joined the firm as an IT Support Specialist in 2022. 
 
 
 
EDUCATION  

🞂 B.A., Theatre Arts, Linfield University, 2008 
 
  


